
About the Project

Project Goals

Comment and Participate
We want to hear from you!

The Maryland Transit Administration (MTA) is working with Baltimore County to identify the investments needed
to create better transit connections at Rolling Road and US-40 (Giant Food and Walmart Shopping Center) in
Catonsville. We need your help to better understand what kinds of improvements would make the current bus stop
better - whether it’s making it more comfortable for people transferring between routes, making it safer for people
arriving or departing this stop on foot or by bike, or anything else that would improve your experience. 

MTA aims to accomplish the follow goals through improvements to the Catonsville Transit Hub: 

Improved bus stop amenities, such as:
 

Safer and more accessible pedestrian 
infrastructure, such as:
◦ Better lighting
◦ Bicycle paths and parking
◦ Way�nding signage

Enhanced bus operations, such as:
◦ Dedicated bus bays
◦ Reducing con�icts with car tra�c
◦ Operator facilities

MTA is currently conducting stakeholder and community outreach, in addition 
to analysis of site conditions. We are now seeking feedback from community
members and transit riders in an e�ort to better understand the experience of 
utilizing the Catonsville Transit Hub.

Please consider sharing your experience at the Catonsville Transit Hub by 
scanning the QR code, or by visiting: mta.maryland.gov/catonsville-transit-hub

◦ Seating
◦ Shelters and shade
◦ Sidewalk space
 

Creating a
Catonsville 
Transit Hub


